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Link to original story. 

In today’s newscast, Second Harvest of Santa Cruz County has learned that it is losing more than 
$350,000 in federal support. 

Second Harvest of Santa Cruz County CEO Erica Padilla-Chavez, shown last week, says the 
food bank has learned that it is losing more than $350,000 in funding from a U.S. Depart-
ment of Agriculture program.

https://www.kazu.org/kazu-news/2025-03-31/local-food-bank-loses-federal-money-area-union-members-join-cesar-chavez-day-march

